Age Group FYI #15 2010-11

Tonight we talked about the 7 Things You Can Do To Improve Your Times article in this past month Splash magazine. Some of the kids have already read it but it was nice to go over it again. Instead of listing the article again, I encourage everyone to read it again. The best part about the article is that the 7 topics covered are very easy to do, if you will apply them to practice. 

Along with the article, we talked about how the kids are doing a good job of racing and swimming fast in practice. They are working very hard and the results are showing in the water. I am pleased with the progress of the group and I am excited for the upcoming championship season.


I want to take this opportunity to let everyone know that we have decided as a coaching staff not to go to the NOVA meet. After evaluating how the kids have swum the past 3 weekends at the various meets, we believe it will be beneficial for our athletes to stay fresh and hungry for their championship meet and not become stale for the championship season. When looking at the way the meets will go for the next couple of months and how Age Group Champs has been moved up 2 weeks, this only made sense the more we talked about it. We are very confident that the kids will perform at their best in the upcoming meets.

We are asking that everyone plan to attend the championship meets in any way possible to help the team. These are the only scored meets of the season and we would all like to help the team score as many points as possible. We have been the Regional Champs for many years running and we would like to stay on top. It is going to take a great team effort for this to happen again as teams are always trying to knock you off the top when you have been there for a long time. If you have any questions as to which meets to attend, or what days to attend to help the team, please ask.
Here are a couple of dates to keep in mind in the next couple of weeks:

January 29th-Splash for Cash

February 9th- Parent Meeting- No 7:05 practice

February 16th- Champs party

